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Heller Statement on the Passing of Bill Raggio
(Washington, D.C.) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the death of former State Senator William “Bill” Raggio of Reno.
"I am deeply saddened by the death of Bill Raggio. There are no words to describe his dedication to the state of Nevada and I wish to express my deepest condolences and prayers for his wife Dale, and his family. Bill was a true statesman who dedicated his life to making Nevada a better place to live. His legacy will be remembered for generations to come,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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